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22

th
 June 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

‘Be a Scientist for the Day’ – Trip to Sheffield University, Friday 6
th

 July 2018 
 
We are very lucky to have been offered the opportunity for 30 children from HBJS  to visit the 
Department of Animal and Plant Sciences at the University of Sheffield, and take part in their ‘Be a 
Scientist for the Day’ scheme.  
 
Your child entered a competition to win a place on this no fee trip and has been successful! 
 
The day has two main parts, a visit to the University’s museum to take part in workshops looking at 
their enormous collection of animal and plant specimens and a chance to perform several 
experiments in the fully kitted out labs, using live insects.  
 
The trip will take place on Friday 6

th
 July, 2018 and will last all day. The children will arrive at school to 

register as normal, before walking up to the University to begin the day at 10am. 
 
Your child will need to be provided with a packed lunch.  If your child is eligible for Free 
School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided by school.  Please also provide you child with 
weather appropriate clothing for the walk to the University, which takes approximately 30 
minutes. The children will walk back to school later in the afternoon and arrive in time to be 
picked up at 3:20pm. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to confirm whether or not you give permission for your child to 
attend and if you are available to support the trip.  
 
Reply slips need to be returned to the school office by Friday 29

th
 June, 2018. 

 
Yours faithfully,   
 
Tom Fieldsend – Science Coordinator. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
‘Be a Scientist for the Day’ – Trip to Sheffield University, Friday 6

th
 July 2018 

 
 
I give permission/do not give permission (delete as appropriate) for my child (Name) 
 
_________________________________ in Class ________   to attend the ‘Be a Scientist for a Day’ 
trip to Sheffield University. 
 
I am able/not able to help with the trip (delete as appropriate) on the 6

th
 of July, 2018. 

 
Signed  __________________________   (please print name)  _________________________        
 
Contact Number ______________________________________ 
 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

